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Hello!

	Welcome to your 1st Grade year at Groveton Elementary School!  I am beyond excited to be your teacher this year, and I cannot wait for school to start.  I am confident that we will have an amazing year together full of learning, fun, and exploration.  I look forward to meeting you, learning from you, and teaching you!
	Luckily, we were able to work together last year by completing book buddies with my 5th grade class.  I am very excited to now be your teacher! I know that this year will be successful for you and our class.  I look forward to seeing you on the first day of school, which is August, 26th, 2014. 
	I hope that you have a great rest of your summer, and I cannot wait to spend the next year being your teacher! 

Sincerely, 

Ms. LaCasse 
1st Grade Teacher 
Groveton Elementary School 
(603) 636-1806 
l_lacasse@sau58.org
